
Dear Energy and Technology Committee member, 
 
I appreciate your work on improving the CT electricity grid while promoting environmental goals in LCO 
3920. I want to see microgrid eligibility expanded and above all, a reduction in greenhouse gas 
emissions. Everything imaginable must be done to support clean, reliable electricity. The virus and 
increasing storm emergencies have shown how vulnerable we are, and what's happening now is nothing 
compared to what we'll soon face from the climate crisis.  
 
Therefore I ask you to prioritize energy storage and rooftop solar systems so we can survive when the 
grid we know now is out of action. Please expand residential solar investment, and keep solar net 
metering. 
 
Thank you. -- Yann van Heurck (Madison) 
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Yann van Heurck 
Madison, CT  
 


